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QUESTIONABLE and in need of AUDIT i the proposed increases to RCC rates over 3 years.
The COUNCIL.
In the appeal to the Mergers RCC was fully financial, with millions in holdings...yet it
submitted an amiable position to merger based on a "Push Polling" Survey .similar to this it is
said by many in the community.
(Forensic analysis of the RCC survey suggested "tampering" or unusual interpretation of of
figure)
HERE again it is found somewhat staggering that the percentage of residents would willingly
agree to MORE RATES.
The findings ad the importance of the rate rise  DEMAND ALL RESIDENTS AGREE. The
cost benefit  over tie should e preseted by the Government Department in a AUDIT of RCC.
THINGS DO NOT ADD UP IN THE RATE PAYERS ADVANTAGE,
RATHER
it may well be put that ...the next election of works in progress and completed may be the
objective...rather than the Best LONG TERM Interest of the Public Purse....as stipulated by
the Local Government Act.
 I truly believe that RCC needs an Independent AUDIT by the department to restore any doubt
in its capacity.
How when this is proposed did councilors  "preemptive"/unnecessary $$$$ pay increase to the
GM ??...wit 2 at least marks against him under the CSELR debacle (he indicated was a "good
thing for the rate payers"????)_ NOW under a Scathing report for the Auditor and a
FAILURE  with on going disadvantages to cope with.,AGAIN at rate payers disadvantage.
I believe a AUDIT in the Rate Payers Best Interest is required.
An Independent ADMINISTRATOR needed
Margaret Hogg
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